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FIELD TRIPS 
 
The Brunswick School Department recognizes the value of field trips as meaningful 
educational experiences which occur outside of the regular school setting or program.  
These experiences provide reinforcement and enrichment for the basic curriculum and are 
a means of encouraging and supporting student participation in a range of academic, 
athletic, and extracurricular activities.  The Brunswick School Board is committed to 
equitable funding and access to field trips across all schools.  It is the intent of the 
Brunswick School Board that all trips be well planned and organized in order to ensure 
that: 
 
 A. Necessary administrative permission is granted; 
 
 B. Written parental/guardian permission is obtained; 
 
 C. Appropriate funding is available; 
 
 D. Adequate supervision is provided; 
 
 E. Appropriate safety measures and precautions are taken; 
 
  and 
 
 F. All behavioral policies are followed. 
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